
 

 

 

 

7 January 2019 

 

Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers 

 

Shildon Railway Museum – Thursday 31 January 2019 

 

On Thursday 31 January Year 2 have planned a visit to Shildon Railway Museum, 

where they will be taking part in the Exploration and Discovery learning activity. 

The cost of the trip is £4.00 per child, which covers transport. 

The bus will leave school at 9.15am and return in time for the end of the school day. 

Children need to wear suitable outdoor clothing. As all children in EYFS and KS1 are 

eligible for free school meals at present, under the government universal free school 

meals, packed lunches will be ordered for all of year 2, unless you inform the school 

office otherwise. 

In order to comply with data protection regulations, pupils will not be allowed to take 
any devices that are capable of taking photographs.  Any photographs that are taken 
by staff will be uploaded onto our website, providing we have received the 
appropriate permission. 
 
Please send your contribution of £4.00 to the school office as soon as possible. 
Alternatively, you can pay on-line through Schoolcomms, via our website. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Year 2 Team 


